
SB 4147 

 

 

 
Jennifer Williamson's bill will use the errors in the background check 
system as a way to deny gun rights to Oregonians.   She has failed Oregon 
by submitting SB 4147 that will pre-empt local citizens from gun 

ownership.   STOP THIS ACTION NOW! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

A concerned citizen 

 

 

 


